


Legal Notice:  The Auburn School District complies with all federal rules and regulations and does 
not illegally discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability, and does 
not tolerate sexual harassment.  This holds true for all students who are interested in participating 
in educational programs and/or extracurricular school activities.  Any reports of alleged sexual 
harassment or concerns about compliance and/or grievance procedures should be directed to the 
school district’s Title IX RCW 28A.640 offi cer and Section 504 and ADA coordinator, Tim Cummings, 
915 4th Street NE, Auburn, Washington  98002, (253) 931-4932.
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